

G7 - SECOND TERM TEST 2

Choose the word that is stressed differently from that of the other words.

11. A. money B. happy C. festival D. alive
12. A. dangerous B. expensive C. seasonal D. plentiful
13. A. politic B. historic C. electric D. specific
14. A. perform B. parade C. season D. machine

Choose the best answer to fill in the blank.

15. It's not a Thanksgiving dinner without _____.
A. turkey B. bread C. tomato D. Firework
16. _____ is renewable. It is clean and safe.
A. Natural resources B. Solar energy C. Nuclear power D. Fossil fuel
17. _____ festival do you choose? - I choose Elephant Race Festival.
A. Which B. How C. What D. When
18. La Tomatina is a _____ festival to celebrate the tomato harvest.
A music. B. superstitious C. religious D. seasonal
19. Solar energy _____ to solve the problem of energy shortage.
A. will be used B. will use C. will be using D. will being used
20. There comes a time when we've _____ our available energy and there's nothing left in the tank.
A. run out B. use up C. running out D. used up
21. Where is the Cannes Film Festival held?
A. in France B. in August C. on Monday D. at 8 o'clock
22. We are _____ cheap, clean and effective sources of energy.
A. look on B. turn on C. looking for D. look up
23. Would you like _____ bread?
A. a B. any C. some D. an
24. When you go shopping, can you buy _____ of sugar for me?
A. a bag B. a piece C. a bar D. some
25. I'd like some noodles _____ tomato sauce, beef or pork.
A. and B. with C. together D. in
26. There _____ any eggs. Can you buy _____ on your way home?
A. are - some B. aren't - some C. aren't - any D. is - some

Identify the mistakes in these following sentences and correct them.

27. On special occasions, people usually have celebrate drinks.

- A. On B. have C. celebrate D. drinks

28. Solar power will be converted to electricity more efficient by solar panels.

- A. will B. electricity C. efficient D. solar panels

29. What do they celebrate this festival? - After harvesting their crop.

- A. What B. do C. celebrate D. this festival

30. We were all frightening by the skull mask.

- A. were B. frightened C. of D. mask

READING

Read the text then decide true (T) or false (F).

Rain Forest World Music Festival is celebrated in Sarawak, Kuching Island, Malaysia. This festival began in 1998. The cost is only US\$ 40 and it lasts three days.

It is the time for musicians from all parts of Malaysia and many countries around the world come. During the three days, there are many cultural events: performances of musicians, workshop for people who want to learn more about music, classes for children to learn about music and storytelling.

In the festival villages, there are many shops. Visitors can buy food, drinks, traditional arts, and musical instruments. There are also displays of houses, clothes and hunting instruments for tribes in Sarawak.

Statements	T	F
31. Rain Forest World Music Festival is held in Malaysia.		
32. Only musicians and children come to the festival.		
33. Visitors can buy food, traditional clothes and hunting instruments in this festival.		
34. This festival takes place on three days.		
35. The admission fee is very high.		

Read the text then answer the questions below.

There are three major forms of fossil fuels: coal, oil and natural gas. All three were formed many hundreds of millions of years ago before the time of the dinosaurs - therefore we call them fossil fuels.

Fossil fuels take millions of years to make. But they are not unlimited. We are using up the fuels that were made more than 300 million years ago. They are not renewable like solar power, wind power, hydro power or biomass. Once they are gone they are gone. So, it's best not to waste fossil fuels.

We can save fossil fuels by conserving energy. One simple way to do this is to turn off appliances, TVs and radios that we are not using. We can also turn off lights when no one is in the room. Another way is to go by bike or walk instead of driving cars or motorbikes.

36. How many forms of fossil fuels are there?

37. Why do people call them fossil fuels?

38. Are fossil fuels limited?

39. Which ways can we do to conserve energy?

40. How can we save fossil fuels?

WRITING Complete each of the following sentences with the words or phrases given.

41. Halloween/ important/ festival/North America/.

42. energy / from / sun / be / clean/ cheap / safe /.

43. Children / knock/ doors/ their/ neighbours' houses/ say "trick or treat?"/.

44. Although/ he/ very rich/,/ he/ not/ happy.

45. Not/ forget/ turn off/ light/ before/ go out.

Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the first. Use the word in brackets. You do not need to change the word. Write NO MORE THAN THREE words.

46. Tell me the number of tomatoes you want.

How _____ do you want? (MANY)

47. What amount of milk do you need?

How _____ do you need? (MUCH)

48. There is little spaghetti for both of us.

There is _____ spaghetti for both of us. (ENOUGH)

49. I like lemonade most.

Lemonade _____ drink. (FAVOURITE)

50. We haven't got any eggs.

There are _____ . (LEFT)